
 
 

April 12, 2021                                            

To: All WVSA Clubs, Board of Directors & Staff and All WVSA Members 

Re:  WVSA AGM and RTP 

Fr: Dave Laraba – WVSA Executive Director 

As we get back on the fields please remember ALL WVSA COVID Return to 

Play Policies remain in place. Please review RTP Policies with your 

members. 

On Friday 4/9 WV Governor Justice stated that there are no hot spots for 

WV traveling out of state at this time. 

WVSA will continue to monitor information and policy updates from the Governor’s Office. And will 

keep everyone updated. 

All participants must complete the WVSA Screening Tool on paper or online for each event. 

All policies of events and venues must be followed. 

Local and County Health Department policies must be followed. 

DO NOT LET YOUR GUARD DOWN!!! 

Please continue to report and COVID positives as we update the Governors off 

regularly. Here is a form to be used by WVSA clubs to report COVID issues: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DWGJC2S 

If you have any questions or concerns on how to proceed, please contact WVSA Executive Director, 

Dave Laraba, at dave@wvsoccer.net 
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